



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 179
15th January 2020

Dear Residents.

February Book Club on 18th February 2020



This year we start with a guest speaker, Jo Watson.

Jo, the daughter-in-law of Esmè Paul [Unit 55], is an award-winning writer of romantic comedies. She loves telling stories and above everything else considers herself a storyteller.

Jo has worked in numerous creative fields before "accidentally" becoming an author. Her first book, Burning Moon, was a great success - and rest, as they say, is history.

She sounds great fun, so come and enjoy the morning with Jo, a cup of coffee, and good company.

